
 

                       

 

 

For Immediate Release 

(Pembroke, Ontario, 3:00 p.m., March 6, 2023) 

Renfrew County and District Health Unit Announces Service Hub Relocation 

 

Renfrew County and District Health Unit (RCDHU) and the Town of Renfrew are pleased to 

announce negotiations are underway to secure the future location of the RCDHU Service Hub.  

RCDHU services will be relocating to 127 Raglan Street South in Renfrew at the end of June, 

2023.   

RCDHU is committed to ensuring public health service delivery in Renfrew County and District. 

In-person client services will be readily accessible at the new location including, but not limited 

to, clinics for routine immunization, parent child wellness and Ontario Seniors Dental Care 

Program.  

“The Town of Renfrew is excited to work with Renfrew County and District Health Unit as a 

tenant within the former police detachment space at Town Hall.  The health unit is an 

important partner given the importance and impact of their programs and services on 

Renfrew and surrounding area residents. We look forward to exploring other potential 

synergies and partnerships to support health and well-being,” states Mayor Tom Sidney, Town 

of Renfrew. 

Ann Aikens, Chair, Board of Health for RCDHU, states, “On behalf of the board and our 

dedicated team at RCDHU, I am delighted about our new partnership with the Town of 

Renfrew. Our municipal partners provided so much support to us during the pandemic. This is 

an excellent example of how we can continue to work together collaboratively to meet the 

public health needs of the community.” 

RCDHU will vacate its current location at 450 O’Brien Road at the end of June, 2023. RCDHU 

aims to ensure there will be no disruption of services during the relocation period.  

RCDHU staff look forward to working with the residents of Renfrew County and District from this 

new location. To stay connected, visit www.rcdhu.com and continue to monitor RCDHU and 

Town of Renfrew social media accounts.  
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